
 

Two concerts cancelled at OM 
Montreal, January 22, 2025 – Due to the significant challenges the entire cultural 
milieu is currently facing, and which are also affecting us, Orchestre Métropolitain has 
made the difficult decision to cancel two of its concerts – Fatal Attraction on March 14 
and Latin Fiesta on May 16. 

Faced with rising production costs, inflation influencing the public's cultural habits, and 
stagnating government subsidies, the OM had a responsibility to make this decision in 
order to regain a balanced budget and ensure the Orchestra's long-term stability. 

All ticket holders will receive a refund within ten working days of the announcement of 
the cancellation. Should you have any questions, please contact the OM box office at 
billetterie@orchestremetropolitain.com or by telephone at 514 598-0870, ext. 1. 

The OM is grateful to its audience for their support and understanding. 
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Contact média : Andréanne Moreau 
Conseillère principale en communications et relations publiques 
C. 514-953-7845 
amoreau@orchestremetropolitain.com  

 

 

mailto:amoreau@orchestremetropolitain.com


Orchestre Métropolitain thanks its precious partners : 

 



 



 


